
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 3/19/2018 8:47:42 PM
Subject: Re: Hospice

​Thanks


From: Broome, Darryl 
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 7:57 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Fwd: Hospice 
 
FYI

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Strong, Crystal
 
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 12:31:03 PM
 
To: Dickinson, Gerry; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: RE: Hospice 
 
Good Afternoon Gerry and Darryl,
 
 I hope this answers your question about payment for hospice services.
  Medicare pays the hospice facility on a per visit basis to the beneficiary. The initial contract starts out as two 
90-day benefit periods, followed by an unlimited number of 60-day benefit periods. The facility on gets paid 
when the hospice provider makes a visit to the beneficiary.

 

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Crystal

 

From: Dickinson, Gerry 
 
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 12:01 PM
 
To: Strong, Crystal ; Broome, Darryl 
Subject: Hospice
 
Darryl- Crystal is out so I spoke to Courtney. With the information I had, I asked about payment for Hospice service.
 
Courtney reminded me that it is the physician who requests the Hospice care. The facility or hospice service accepts 
the referral/client. Even if the doctor says the service is needed for a set period, the Hospice service only seeks 
reimbursement for the actual days used, and not for the entire period requested by the doctor.
 
I do not know if Crystal will be in tomorrow, but I have copied her on this email. She might be better able to elaborate 
further.
 
Gerry Dickinson
Policy Manager
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
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Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9867, Fax 803-734-9886
gdickinson@aging.sc.gov
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from 
disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the 
intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so 
that we may correct our internal records. Please then delete the original message
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